
The prospect of growth has always been limited, and the 
pastoial supply irregular. During the times that the church 
has been without pastoral oversight Dea. Wm. Beckwith, of 
Steeves Settlement, and Dea. Patterson, of Corn Ridge, occa­
sionally has visited the place and held some meetings. An aged 
minister by the name of Smith, from Anaganct, has also made 
occasional visits. It is now proposed that the settlement be in­
cluded in the New Canaan-Hale m group, which gives promise 
of a regular supply.


